
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Miss T Kelvie, NPQH Head Teacher 
Teapot Lane, Aylesford, Kent, ME20 7JU 
Tel: 01622 717341  Fax:01622 790580 
EMail: info@aylesford.kent.sch.uk 
 Internet: www.aylesford.kent.sch.uk 
 

January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

RE: Year 11 Prom 

 

As a reward for the hard work shown across the last two years of GCSE study we are delighted to be organizing the year 11 

prom as a final send off for our year 11 cohort.  

 

The year 11 prom will be held at the Village Hotel in Maidstone and the details for the evening are set out below. The evening 

will include a DJ, Dancefloor, food, refreshments and some other surprises for the year group. We hope that students will be 

able to attend and celebrate their school journey and the successes they have had over their time at Aylesford School.  

 

Venue: Village Hotel Maidstone, Forstal Road, ME14 3AQ 

Date: Thursday 27thJune 

Arrival Time: 7pm  

Prom Finish and Pick up: 11pm 

Dress Code: Formal evening wear 

 

The cost of the evening will be £40 a ticket and the deadline for payment for the event will be 1st May. A non refundable deposit 

of £15 must be paid by 28th March in order to secure a space to attend the event. All information will be added to parent pay.  

 

The ‘ticket to the prom’ will be introduced to year 11 in term 5 as a way to support with uniform, expectations and behavior. 

Students are expected to get this signed by their core and option subject teachers at the end of the week and this will be signed 

if staff feel that students have upheld the above. This is evidence to support students expectations. 

 

If students fall below the expected expectations set out (listed below) then their place at the prom may be taken away as a result 

of not meeting the schools expectations. This is of course something we would not wish to do and hope that all of year 11 are 

able to celebrate together.  

 

• Failure to complete ‘Ticket to prom’ card from all teachers at the end of each week 

• Attendance above 96% - Between term 4 – end of exam period 

• Attendance to all exams 

• On time for all exams 

• Attendance to revision and study sessions prior to exams 

• Behaviour follows school expectations and follows school policy 

 

If you have any further questions please contact Mr Axford (Thomas.axford@aylesford.kent.sch.uk) or Mr Cooper 

(paul.cooper@aylesford.kent.sch.uk) to discuss this further. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

  

Mr P Cooper      Mr T Axford     

Associate Assistant Headteacher KS4  Progress Leader – Year 11   
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